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Wednesday 7th February 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
World Thinking Day 
 
On Thursday 22nd February, children who are members of the Scouting and Guiding 
organisations can wear their uniforms to school to celebrate “World Thinking Day”. This 
includes children who are in Rainbows, Brownies, Guides, Beavers, Cubs and Scouts. 
 
For more information on World Thinking Day, and to donate please click here. 
 
If your child usually has PE on Thursday, they may bring in their PE kit to change into. 
 
 
 

Best regards 

 
 
Mrs Wells 
Headteacher 
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